
This office strictly prohibits 
electronic recording or 

videotaping of any kind in 
consideration of the privacy and 
confidentiality of the physician-

patient relationship. We 
sincerely appreciate your 

compliance with our request. 

************* 
Please be advised that ALL Temecula Valley Family 

Physicians’ incoming and outgoing calls are recorded for 
training and quality purposes. 




